
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 
11.01.18 

9am Launch of our 
‘Year of Mary’ Liturgy 

Thursday 
18.01.18 

9:10am Reception lead 
worship – all welcome 

Thursday 
01.02.18 

9:10am Year 4 lead 
worship – all welcome 
 

Tuesday 
06.02.18 

Year 4’s to 
Scremerston for 
Kielder cluster 
 

Wednesday 
07.02.18 

Governing body 
meeting 3pm 

Thursday 
08.02.18 

Parent consultations 
1-6pm 

Friday 
09.02.18 

3pm School closes for 
half-term 

Monday 
19.02.18 

School re-opens 
8:45am –Nursery 
8:55am Main school 
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This week we will think about our school motto 
‘In God’s family, we love, we grow, we learn’ 

 

Welcome back 
A special welcome to our new nursery pupils and their families, we 
hope you will be very happy here at St Cuthbert’s! 
We hope everyone has had a lovely Christmas and New Year and are 
feeling refreshed!!  This is a short spring term so we have a lot of work 
to get through!!!  We really do appreciate your support with reading & 
homework and of course ensuring your child is here every day. 
 
Thank you 
A huge thank you & well done to the children who took part in our 
Nativity play in church on Christmas Eve; Lola, Mhairi, Amelia, Evie & 
Louisa.  You were all brilliant! 
 
Liturgies & Assemblies 
Celebration assembly will continue every Friday at 2:30pm for children 
& families from Reception –Year 4.  Family worship continues every 
Thursday morning – please check the diary dates for your child’s own 
class liturgy, it’s lovely if they can see a familiar face in the crowd!! 
 
Uniform reminder 
Please can I remind all parents that long hair should be tied up, no 
earrings or other jewellery are to be worn in school (except a watch).  
School jumper/cardigan, grey trousers/skirt/pinafore and black school 
shoes (no trainers).  Uniform & PE kit is available from the school office. 
 
PE 
This term we welcome Regan Graham, a football coach from NUFC 
Primary Stars, to our school every Tuesday to teach every class and run 
the after school club.  PE kits needed (no football strips).  Please ensure 
your child has their water bottle in school every day. 
 
 
 
 
Over the last couple of months staff have been trained so that we are 
now a ‘Rainbows’ school.  Rainbows is a charity which offers support to 
groups of children who have encountered any type of loss whether it’s; 
bereavement, divorce, separation or any other painful transition in their 
lives.  Mrs McGregor will be in touch with the parents of any children 
we feel may benefit from this group, or if you feel your child may 
benefit please let us know. 
 
 

PLEASE ENSURE MRS NEWTON HAS UP TO DATE CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

                   
 

 
 
.  
 

 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Amazing Attendance 
 

These children have really 
impressed us all with their 100% 
attendance from 6th September – 

22nd December….WOW!!! 
 
Macey  Isla C 
Clara  Asia 
Skye M Sophie 
Connor Archie 
Jayden Riley 
Joshua 
Edvinas 
Miley 

 
Well done to parents too!!!! 
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